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Adams County Sheriff’s Office Recognized for Public Safety 

 
Brighton—U.S. Rep. Mike Coffman (R-CO) honored the Adams County Sheriff’s Office and 
other law enforcement agencies on the floor of the United States House of Representatives on 
May 19. He delivered his speech during Law Enforcement Week. 
 
“I had the great honor to recognize your department on the floor of the United States House of 
Representatives. The men and women in law enforcement deserve our praise and gratitude, and I 
know I speak for all of my constituents in thanking you and your entire department,” Rep. 
Coffman said in a press release. 
 
In a portion of the speech he delivered at the House of Representatives, he stated: 
 
“I am proud to say that these municipal police and county sheriff’s departments within the 6th 
Congressional District are exceptional and should be recognized for their extraordinary public 
service. These men and women of law enforcement are dedicated to public safety and in honor of 
the National Law Enforcement Week I would like to thank not only those who serve in law 
enforcement in the 6th Congressional District of Colorado but all those who serve across our 
country.” 
 
Sheriff Michael McIntosh has served the Adams County Sheriff’s Office for almost 30 years. 
Since he took office in 2014, he has focused on community outreach, second amendment rights 
and public safety. Fostering unity within the Agency and building relationships with members of 
the public are hallmarks of his service. 
 
“I appreciate Representative Coffman’s commitment to public safety and his leadership in 
Colorado. It’s an honor that he recognized the service that deputies in the Adams County 
Sheriff’s Office provide,” said Adams County Sheriff Michael McIntosh. 
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